
 

 
 

CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Robert Harvey, Deputy Chief  

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   July 30, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – Weather Siren Upgrade  

 

The existing weather sirens must be upgraded due to a software update from Motorola for 

equipment used by the Smyrna Police Department and Cobb County Public Safety.  Allcomm 

Wireless is the sole source vendor in the Southeast for the WeatherWarn and Whelen Sirens.  

The total cost for this project is $58,970.00 to be paid by SPLOST. 

 

Vendor Total Cost 

Allcomm Wireless, Inc. 

 

$58,970.00 

 

 

It is the recommendation of Police and Purchasing to proceed with the upgrade of the siren 

system by Allcomm Wireless, Inc.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor 

and Council for approval.   


